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October 17, 2001  
 
 
Honourable Dennis O’Connor 
Chief Commissioner of The Walkerton Inquiry 
180 Dundas Street West, 22nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5G 1Z8 
 
Re:  

Submission from the OGWA for  
The Walkerton Inquiry Phase II 

 
Dear Sir: 
 
The Ontario Ground Water Association (OGWA) is pleased to submit the attached submission 
regarding the Groundwater Industry in Ontario. 
 
You have received dozens of submissions on groundwater.  To avoid duplication and 
redundancy, the OGWA has focussed only on matters which the groundwater industry are 
knowledgeable.  We hope that the issues we have identified and our recommendations can be 
incorporated into your final report. 

 
 
Yours very truly 
Earl Morewood, HBA 
Executive Manager 
Ontario Ground Water Association 
 

 
  

 
 
Enclosure 
 

‘Dedicated to protecting and promoting Ontario’s most precious resource




